
School Board Meeting/Workshop: February 28, 2022

Subject: Memorandum of Agreement –
Education Minnesota - Buffalo

Presenter: Scott Thielman, 
Superintendent

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

Recommendation is for Board Approval of the Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) 
between the BHM School District and Education Minnesota - Buffalo 

DESCRIPTION:

BHM School District representatives have agreed upon a Memorandum of Agreement 
Establishing an Alternative Teacher Professional Pay System with EM-Buffalo.  The 
agreement enables the District and EM-Buffalo to continue the Program for Professional 
Development (PPD).  The members of EM-Buffalo voted in favor of the MOA/PPD 
Program, which allows the Board to approve the continuation of the PPD Program for 
the 2022-2023 school year.


